
 

 

 
Woolworths update regarding Darwin incident 

 
February 3, 2010: Woolworths has now reopened its store inside the Darwin City complex following an 
explosion in a TIO office within the same complex.  
 
Woolworths staff mobilised quickly to help evacuate customers from the centre and three staff members were 
subsequently treated by medical personnel, two for smoke inhalation and one for shock. 
 

- Ends - 
 
CONTACTS: 
 
For further information please contact the Woolworths Press Office on (02) 8885 1033. 
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